
 
Wednesday, May 27, 2020 
 
Letter of Recommendation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Our team has collaborated and executed on work with BKB Construction on a number of 
diverse projects in California, Colorado, and Texas. BKB has also partnered and assisted with the 
due diligence process in multiple states. Based on our experiences with BKB team, I am pleased 
to provide this letter of recommendation for their group. 
 
BKB Construction has illustrated their attention to detail, high quality of work, and safety during 
the course of executed work with our group. BKB has illustrated their high-level construction 
knowledge on multiple complex projects, before and during execution of work. They are a 
group that always strives to ensure that the work is done correctly, efficiently, and on schedule. 
Their company policy is to strive for the highest safety standards, and that is reflected in the 
field, in our experience, during the execution of work. They have met our expectations and 
always been willing to work around potential obstacles and communicate effectively through 
the process. The company has several long-term high-level tradespeople on staff, which sets 
them apart from many other general contractors, and translates into a better consistent final 
product from state to state as we have executed work with their group. 
 
Based on my dealings with the BKB Construction team, they have always exhibited a high-level 
of ethics, reliability, and fairness. 
 
Should you have any further questions, I’m available to discuss their performance further. 
 
Thanks 
 
Al Clarke 

 
Al Clarke 
Fairfield Residential 
Construction Management 
Sr. Project Manager 
 


